
De : Shane Doran Gmail   
Envoyé : 18 juin 2014 16:31 
À : denise.weeres@asc.ca; Consultation-en-cours; comments@osc.gov.on.ca 
Cc : cora@nemaonline.ca; 'Nadine Wellwood' 
Objet : RE: CSA Proposed Amendments Relating to the Offering Memorandum Exemption 
 

                                                                                      June 18, 2014 
 
                                                                                                                   
denise.weeres@asc.ca 
 
Denise Weeres 
Manager, Legal, Corporate Fiance 
Alberta Securities Commission 
250 – 5th Street SW 
Calgary, Alberta T2P 0R4 
 
consultation-en-cours@lautorite.qc.ca 
 
Me Anne-Marie Beaudoin 
Directrice du sécretariat 
Autorité des marchés financiers 
800, square Victoria, 22e étage 
C.P. 246, tour de la Bourse 
Montréal, Québec H4Z 1G3 
  
comments@osc.gov.on.ca  
 
The Secretary  
Ontario Securities Commission 
20 Queen Street West  
22nd Floor 
Toronto, Ontario M5H 3S8 
 
Re:   CSA Proposed Amendments Relating to the Offering Memorandum Exemption 

 
Dear Madams: 
 
I am writing to comment on the proposed amendments to NI 45-106, in particular the proposed 
annual investment limits for non-accredited investors.  
 
I like having a choice in how I build my wealth and not be restricted to using investment 
opportunities chosen by others as appropriate for me. I believe that education is the best way to 
empower people to be smart investors, not restrictive legislation that infringes on my freedom.  
 
I think that currently the exempt market has appropriate checks and balances to support good due 
diligence in investment selection. 
 



I am happily building my wealth using exempt market products as part of my overall portfolio 
and I would like to continue to do so in the manner I choose. I think limiting the annual 
contribution amount will severely impact my ability and the ability of others to continue to evolve 
financial independence. I am disappointed to hear that such a short-sighted and limiting measure 
is under consideration. 
 
Financially independence and true self-sufficiency is an important goal for every person. We 
should all have the freedom to cultivate our independence and use our own money to pay for the 
lives of our families.  
 
This submission is being made on my own behalf. 

If you would like further elaboration on my comments, please feel free to contact me at 
  

Regards, 
 
 
Shane Doran 
 
 
CC: 
 
Cora Pettipas 
Vice President, National Exempt Market Association  
cora@nemaonline.ca 
 

 




